
Mary Beth Stockstad 

1958 – 2017 
Mary Beth Stockstad passed away on Thursday, July 6, 2017.  

She was born on March 6, 1958 in San Bernardino, CA to 

Eugene and Genevieve Tidwell.  

Mary was a teacher at Almeria Middle School for over 20 

years.  

She is survived by her daughter Julia Stockstad; her fiancé Edward Jones and 

his children: Jackie, Madison, and Eddie Jones.  

Mary had the biggest heart, she was passionate about helping others, and could 

always put a smile on your face. Her love, wisdom, and heart will be forever 

missed.  

Services will be held Monday, July 24th at Montecito Memorial Park, 3520 E. 

Washington St., Loma Linda, at 10am. 


